
 

Advisory Notice 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS OF UNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

The Land Transport Authority (LTA) has received feedback from the local community on vehicles 

parking/waiting indiscriminately along Choa Chu Kang Crescent during school arrival period (before 

7.30am) and before school dismissal period (between 1pm to 2pm).  

 

While we understand the need of parents/guardians to pick up their children, such inconsiderate parking 

causes obstruction to the traffic flow along Choa Chu Kang Crescent (especially public buses). 

 

As this inconsiderate behaviour causes inconvenience to all road users, we would like to highlight to 

the parents/guardians on the parking/waiting regulations. Please be reminded that the authorities will 

be carrying out strict enforcement action on offenders who flout the following traffic rules and 

regulations: 

• Parking Along Unbroken Double Yellow Lines: $70  

• Parking Abreast: $120 with 3 demerit points 

• At entrances or exits of any other premises: $70 

• 6 metres within a junction: $70 

• 9 metres within bus stop: $70 

• Stopping a vehicle in a manner which causes unnecessary obstruction to other road users: $70 

• Stopping your vehicle facing a direction that traffic cannot legally move in: $70 

 

We strongly advise parents/guardians to park at the carpark at Blk 683 which gives a grace period of 

10 minutes or arrive at the school only when they are ready to perform the immediate pick-up.  

 
 

We seek your assistance to play your part to ensure the safety of the students, as well as all road users. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Road safety is a shared responsibility. Let us be considerate and play our part to make the road safe 

for all road users.  

Parking Enforcement Section 

Traffic and Road Operations Group 

Land Transport Authority 


